
 

 

24th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Girls’ Futsal Competition 

Your child has been invited to take part in a Futsal Competition at Platt Lane Sports Complex on 

Monday 29th November. 

The tournament will take place during school hours and we will be returning to school by 3pm. A 

minibus will take the children to the venue. There is no requirement to pick them up from there, 

pick up times will be as usual from school.  

Please can all the children remember to wear astro trainers/regular trainers or plastic studded 

football boots (recommended). The children will be there for a few hours so please supply them 

with snacks and plenty of water.  

We will need all parents to give permission for their child to take part in this event. Please email 

your permission for your child to attend to k.bentley@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

Kind Regards, 

Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 
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